
 

        

REGISTRATION FOR THE 2016-2017 SCHOOL YEAR 

 
 

Winter Park Presbyterian Preschool 

400 S. Lakemont Avenue, Winter Park, FL 32792 

(407)  629-0727 

 
In-house registration for the next school year will begin on Monday, 

February 1, 2016 and is on a first-come, first-serve basis. Open registration 

will begin on Tuesday, February 16, 2016 at 8:00 a.m. sharp The sooner you 

turn in the registration form and fee, the more likely you are to get the 

placement you want for your child.  Prior to registration, your current 

balance must be paid in full.  Spaces are limited in the VPK classes.  In 

order to assure a space in the preschool you must hand in the following: 

 

1. The completed Registration Form  

2. A $220 non-refundable Registration Fee for toddlers and preschool 

3. For VPK half of the first month’s tuition is due when you register and 

is non-refundable. Five day VPK Plus is $99 and Four Day VPK Plus is 

$84. 

 

Winter Park Presbyterian Preschool complies with the State of Florida 

Health Laws for Immunizations.  An immunization record and physical must 

be completed and on file at the preschool before your child may enter in the 

fall.  These two forms may be obtained at your doctor’s office. 

  

   In June 2016, you will receive a Welcome Packet and class placement for 

your toddler and preschool child.  The Welcome packet must be filled out 

and returned with August tuition and the yearly material fee by July 6, 

2016.  

 

The Welcome Packet also needs to be filled out for VPK plus as well as the 

other half of the first month’s tuition. There is no material fee for VPK Plus. 


